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 Drensor Base 
 Nasoslith 
 90/1106 
 

Status Report: SLAMM Ammunition Production 
 
  Sir, 
   It is with pleasure that I can report to you that the recent 
expedition to the Skellig asteroid system has been entirely successful, and sufficient 
negative matter has been acquired to assure production of SLAMM ammunition for 
the UM project for the foreseeable future.  
 
  You should be seeing shipments resume within ten days at the utmost. 
 
 
 
      
     Peter Dickinson 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 


